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APPLICATION FOR CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS 
 

WHERE:  Sacred Heart School Canteen 

HOURS: 9.30am and finish at 2:00pm, however if you are unable to commit to these hours, please contact Kay to 
discuss options (eg.12pm to 2:00pm). I will be happy to accommodate you. 

WHEN: The canteen is open 3 days a week - Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays. 

SALARY: A light lunch. Plenty of tea and coffee. New friendships. 

BONUS: Your children/grandchildren are happy to see you. 

 You get to meet their friends and classmates. 

 You meet new people and make good friends within the school community. 

 You get to spoil your children by spending a little extra money. 

BENEFITS: Supporting school activities. 

 Being part of your children’s educational environment. 

 Meeting other parents and families. 

 Hearing and keeping up to date with school news. 

 Experience in the hospitality industry. 

** All canteen volunteers must complete the necessary volunteer paperwork and be inducted** 
 

If you are able to assist, please tick your preferred options and return to the office. 

If you have any questions, contact Kay on 0416 262 458. 

Kind Regards 

Kay Neale - Canteen Co-ordinator 

 
……………..………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 2025  
 
Name: ___________________________________     Eldest Child’s name: _______________________ 
  (Please print) 
 
Email: ___________________________________              Mobile Number:  __________________________ 
 
I am able to help in the canteen on a: 
 

DAY 

☐   Monday ☐  Thursday ☐  Friday 

I would like to be rostered on: 
 

☐ Once a month (2-3 times a term) ☐    Once a term 
 
☐ As an emergency contact for  ☐   Mondays ☐  Thursdays ☐  Fridays 
 
Dates that I cannot volunteer:  ________________________________________________________ 
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